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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Parents’ Revision Evening: How you can support your child in 

preparation for their GCSE Examinations 

Wednesday 15th January 2020 from 5.00pm – 6.30pm 

 

This summer’s GCSE exams will be the final culmination of your child’s formal schooling.  
These exams are very important as they form the platform for your child’s future.  How 
your child approaches the next few months will be crucial to their success this summer.  

It is likely to be for them, and for you, a very pressured and stressful period.   

 

With this in mind and following on from their December mock exams, we would like to 

invite you to a Preparing for Exams Evening for parents.  The aim of the evening will be 

to answer any questions you have regarding the exams, as well as providing you with an 

idea of what your child should be doing in the lead up to the exams, and how you can 

support them over this period. During the evening there will be short presentations from 

the Heads of English, Maths and Science.  

 

In order to make this a productive evening please help by writing down the three most 

pressing questions you have about the summer GCSE examinations.  We hope that you 

will be able to attend the evening and please could you return the slip attached by Friday 

10th January 2020. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Hayden 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Mr D Hayden 

 

Year 11 Parents’ Revision Evening: How you can support your child in 
preparation for their GCSE Examinations 

Wednesday 15th January 2020 from 5.00pm – 6.30pm 

 

 

Student’s Name_____________________________Form __________________ 

 

Questions relating to, the preparation for, and the GCSE examination. 

 

1.______________________________________________________________ 

 

2.______________________________________________________________ 

 

3.______________________________________________________________ 

 

I will / will not attend (delete as necessary) attend the Year 11 Parents’ Revision 
Evening. 

 

 

Parent/Carer Signed_____________________ Date__________________ 

 

 

Please return this slip to Mr Hayden by Friday 10th January 2020 

 
 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


